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Eden Youth Sports Committee 
Unapproved Minutes for January 04, 2017
*Opened Meeting at 6:30
* Members present: Kim, Morgan, Wayne and Tarrah 
*Approved Minutes from Previous meetings
*Additions/deletions:  None	
*Basketball Updates
	-Uniforms: We recently picked up the uniforms from Power Play Print Shop and there were 	some mistakes.  Tarrah will contact them about the issues.
*Additional Skills/Drills Sign ups:
	-We're received requests from families checking in to see if it is too late to sign up for skills 	and drills.  After reflecting on the multiple ways we let families know about sign ups, the 	notices sent home about sign ups,  and the amount of time given for sign ups we voted 	against it.

	- In the future basketball and soccer sign ups for skills and drills families will run later.   	There will be a cut off date and no additions will be made after the final sign up date. 	Rosters, coaches and volunteers need to be coordinated and these things take time.
*School/weather and sports programs:
	-Wayne will talk to Mrs. Mascolino about holding optional practices on game nights, if the 	games were cancelled due to bad weather.
*Gymnasium Use/ rights:
	-Kim will coordinate a meeting with Mrs. Mascolino to discuss our use of the community 	space.
*Fees/Scholarships:  Will work out prior to baseball season.
	-Morgan will work on a Lottery for all athletes who attend our sign up night.  Everyone will 	have the option to have their name put into the lottery at sign up night if they wish to.
*Facebook Updates:  
	-A post about the Skills and Drills program will be made, reminding parents that their 	athletes can not be left without a parent or guardian at any time during practice.
*Little Caesar's Fundraiser:
	-We are selling Little Caesar Pizza Kits this year to raise funds for our sports programs, 	equipment, uniforms, etc.  All basketball players will be asked if they would like to 	participate in sales.  If we reach or goal we will look into an ice cream party for the players.
	-Orders due January 25th and Pizzas will be delivered/picked up February 6th.
*Lake Monster's:
	-Tarrah is working on a fundraiser with the Lake Monsters that will allow our baseball 	families to partake in a game and sell tickets to raise funds for our programs.  She'll set up 	the date and get it ready for this spring.  All members voted to move forward with this.
*Bills- signed 
*Closed meeting at 7:20
Tarrah
